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Dear Tzutzik and Ganeynu Parents,

Firstly, I would like to start this message on a personal note. | would like to take the opportunity to thank those
of you for your prayers, wishes and warm words regarding the passing of my father, and to our amazing Ganeynu
team who showed complete commitment and dedication, during my most difficult time. On a happier note, we have
enjoyed three beautiful weeks learning about Tu B'Shevat and Chinese New Year.

For Tu B'Shevat, we sang and danced and enjoyed a number of ‘Arts and Crafts’ on the subject. We planted seeds
which we nurtured in class, until they grew in to plants that your children proudly brought home. Last Tuesday we
had a fun and enjoyable Tu B'Shevat field trip in Hong Kong Park. Thank you all for joining us.

Although C.N.Y. was cut aweek short by the unexpected closing of school, we stillmanaged to cover alot of ground.
We decorated the classrooms for this beautiful holiday and sang songs in Mandarin led by our Mandarin teacher,
Vivian. She, together with our amazing Chinese staff, showed us the wonder of this fabulous time. We danced the
Lion dance and made a variety of ‘Arts and Crafts’ on the subject, finished off by a colourful C.N.Y. party where
everyone dressed up in Chinese costumes. So Kung Hei Fat Choi to you all.

For those of you who are traveling during the C.N.Y break, we wish you safe travels. See you all back on 12 February.

Best Regards,

HG.C)}“!’ Ra;coy\

Hagit Razon
Date Event Notes
3-11February C.N.Y Break No School
12 February School Resumes
26 February Tzutzik & Ganeynu school photos
18 March Purim party with parents (8:45-10:00)

Happy Birthday to

Stern Talia 4 January
Shapiro Charles 22 January
Livne Nathan 23 January
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PETER INGLIS PHOTOGRAPHY
ELSA AND CARMEL FAMILY/GROUP PHOTOGRAPHS ON

Tuesday 26" February 2019
JCC CAMPUS 70 ROBINSON ROAD

BOOK NOW-PAY ON THE DAY

FAMILY & GROUP PHOTOGRAPHY SESSION in the YOUTH ROOM
PLEASE BOOK A TIME:

Ganeynu & Preschool: 2:00pm - 6:30pm
K-G5: 3:30pm - 6:30pm
G6 above: 4:00pm - 6:30pm

We invite families to attend a special family photo session, What well do is take a number of
photographs (allowing up to 20 minutes per group) of various combinations—children, mum
and dad together, siblings, grandparents together, everyone who turns up.

H.K.$950.00 for the 10 photograph (or 6 high resolution full size digital images)
package and H.K.$750.00 for the 6 photo package (or 4 high resolution full size
digital images) plus ONLINE low resolution images of your shoot for reference
(downloadable).

Photographs are 5x7" {13x18cm) and mounted in {removable) card frames. Additional prints
may be ordered later and in different sizes if required.

If you're interested, what do you do next? (THIS IS FOR FAMILY & GROUP BOOKINGS
ONLY)

1. email: info@peteringlisphotography.com or telephone/whatsapp: +852 967587 24
and book a time BETWEEN 14.00 to 18.30. I'll get back to you to confirm your time,
so leave your contact details:

2. Your name,

3. Your phone number/email.

Turn up on Tuesday 26" February 2019 at your time-it’s really important you
are ON TTIME.

4. Wear what you think you look good in. We will probably use a white background.

5. Cheque (payable to PETER INGLIS PHOTOGRAPHY) or cash ONLY.

6. email: info@peteringlisphotography.com NOW AND RESERVE YOUR BEST
TIME.




